
From: Jackie Johnson
To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Thank You
Date: Monday, March 26, 2018 6:44:27 PM

Hi -
Six weeks ago I sent the email below to you. Then I saw the news article about the "economic"
study State Parks had carried out. And then another news article, citing Gary Willey again,
saying a settlement had been reached between the APCB and State Parks. 

I was so discouraged and upset because I thought, well, the March meeting is a sham..... the
APCB is just going to roll over 
and put their paws in the air in front of State Parks. I'd signed up to speak at that meeting but
could not get there due to rain leaks that needed tending. I wanted to say that I don't live at
Trilogy, but farther south on the bluff overlooking the agricultural fields. I walk at Oso Flaco
often. The astounding noise of the machines and the verbal bellowing of the off roaders can
really destroy the peace and beauty of that walk. And the pretty constant winds carry the
particle pollution all the way to my area and to all of Nipomo.

And then, in the Tribune on March 22, I saw the article that the board rejected the State Parks
plan. WOW! I was completely delighted to read that article. I'm even more sorry I couldn't get
to the March 21 meeting. 

So I want to say both thank you and GOOD FOR YOU. Regardless of the future outcome, I
feel confident that you are doing your best in considering everything at stake. You have a
really difficult job but what is so wonderful is that you are doing that job.

Thank you again!
Jackie Johnson
Nipomo, CA
 

-------- Forwarded Message --------
Subject:What the hell?

Date:Sun, 11 Feb 2018 08:57:16 -0800
From:Jackie Johnson <jgxjohnson@att.net>

Reply-To:jgxjohnson@att.net
To:info@slocleanair.org

The Feb 9th print edition of the Tribune had a long article on the 
Coastal Commission meeting that approved the State Parks so-called 
"plan" for the silica particle (erroneously called "dust") emissions on 
the Oceano Dunes. Why the approval? Because Erik Howell embraced APC's 
officer Gary Willey's support of the "plan". WOW! So Willey's speaks for 
the APCD now despite the supposed APCD deliberations that are supposedly 
in progress regarding this "plan"? So we can just forget about the APCD 
and any future meetings or any idea that the APCD Board has anything to 
say about this issue because Willey's Has Spoken? Or does the APCD Board 
back him and thus approve the "plan" making future meetings a huge farce?
Clearly, State Parks is "planning" to do exactly as they please. Their 
contempt for the APCD Board and for the protesting Nipomo citizens was 
very obvious in the January meeting. SAD.
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Sincerely,
Jackie Johnson
Nipomo

Virus-free. www.avast.com

https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient&utm_term=icon
https://www.avast.com/sig-email?utm_medium=email&utm_source=link&utm_campaign=sig-email&utm_content=emailclient&utm_term=link

